
The Reproductive Liberty bill HB 1171 is the most irresponsible and evil piece of legislation I have ever 
encountered. This bill strips the parent of his/her rights and responsibilities to safeguard their own 
children and hands those rights to anyone who wishes to coerce those sons and daughters into engaging 
in despicable, harmful and even, deadly acts. No sensible, moral parent could ever condone such a 
diabolical bill.  


